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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

Wow – what a wonderful start to the term it has been in Rowan 

class. All of the children have been working so hard. We have 

already enjoyed some enriching experiences with the Rabel 

Charters Art and History workshop. The children are also thoroughly 

enjoying book week, where we have been learning about the work 

of Floella Benjamin.  

In term 2 we will be learning about: 

English – Katie in London (Letter writing, 

descriptions and narrative). Coming to 

England – Floella Benjamin.  

Phonics – We are really focussing on 

securing the children’s knowledge of phase 

3 and 5 in preparation for the statutory 

phonics screening check. Please continue to 

practise these with your children. It is also 

very important that all children are reading 

at least 3x a week at home to develop their 

fluency.  

Maths – Place Value, and length and 

perimeter.  

Geography – Comparing London to the 

countryside.    

Science – Plants.   

RE – Why is Easter important to Christians.  

PE – Hit, catch and run.   

ICT – Grouping data.   

 

 

 

 Reminders:  

• PE days are Wednesday and Friday 
– please ensure children come in 
wearing appropriate PE kits. 
Earrings cannot be worn on these 
days (unless a child can removes 
them themselves) we are also 
unable to tape them. 
  

• Please could contact books be in 
school every day. Please also read 
with your child at least 3 times a 
week.  

 

• Remember to check Class Dojo for 
updates and pictures of what we 
have been up to. 
 


